
From: Smolen, Jean C <Jean.Smolen@scdmv.net>
To: DMV CommunicationsDMVCommunications@scdmv.net

Date: 6/23/2016 9:35:34 AM
Subject: SCDMV E-Release - Independence Day Closings

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact:  Jean Smolen
                803-896-8198
                dmvcommunications@scdmv.net
 
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY

 
Blythewood, S.C. – June 23, 2016 - The South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles will be closed on
Monday, July 4, 2016 in observance of the Independence Day state holiday.
                               Please remember that the days before and after a holiday are often extremely busy at DMV.
Customers may want to choose another time to visit their local DMV office or process their transactions online
at the agency website at www.scdmvonline.com.
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